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This bill is a bad idea. Mining is mining.
Separating out Pegmatite from the Maine Metallic Minerals Mining Act (MMMMA)
is unecessary in the process of good management.

For years, Maine legislators have helped keep our state a place that people want to
visit. The proposed changes to the MMMMA do not advance our shared interest in a
home state with healthy waters and agricultural lands..and smart, strong communities.
Thank you.



